
 

How does our Baptism relate to Theology of the Body? 

 

To find out, join Dr. Peter Birkeland for a special presentation 

 

Baptism: Designed for a Lifetime 
(A Theology of the Body perspective on Baptism) 

 
 

Tuesday, December 4 
6:30-8:30 pm 

Holy Family Center 
 

 
You will not want to miss this! 

 

For more information or to register,  

contact Amy at aoatley@olcparish.net 


